
Date Published:  May 14, 2020 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF GLENDALE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A SUBSEQUENT NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 

The Community Development Department, after having conducted an Initial Study, has prepared a 
Subsequent Negative Declaration for the following project: 

Project Description: 
 
The project includes an amendment to the Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) and HOME Programs to include the CARES Act 
2020 Action Plan for the City of Glendale. 
 
Project Location:   Citywide, Glendale, Los Angeles County 
 

Project Applicant: City of Glendale  
Community Services & Parks Department 
613 E. Broadway, Room 120 
Glendale, CA  91206 
 

The Community Development Department prepared a Subsequent Negative Declaration for the 
project that was circulated for a 20-day period beginning May 15, 2020 to June 4, 2020.  The 
Proposed Subsequent Negative Declaration (ND) is available for review and download on the 
Community Development Department, Planning Division website at: 
http://www.glendaleca.gov/environmental. For information on the proposed project and any 
upcoming public hearings and/or meetings please contact Maggie Kavarian in the Community 
Services & Parks Department at (818) 548-3715 or MKavarian@Glendaleca.gov.  Please submit 
your comments on the ND via email to djoe@glendaleca.gov no later than close of business on 
June 4, 2020. 

 

 

 

Public Notice Published:   May 14, 2020 
 
Proposed Negative Declaration Comment Period: May15, 2020 to June 4, 2020 
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